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Standard of Conduct ID: SOC 2016-2

March 24, 2016

Mo Awad
Director, Regulatory Compliance
(785)575-1674
818 S. Kansas Ave
PO Box 889
Topeka, KS 66601
Mo.Awad@westarenergy.com

Background
On March 23, 2016, the Regulatory Compliance department received notification that a potential violation may have occurred related to non-public transmission information that may have been available to all Westar Energy employees.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Westar Energy immediately put a temporary mitigation in place to protect the information and is in the process of investigating the incident. Once the incident is investigated, a full report will be posted on OASIS.
If you have any questions related to this posting, please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mo Awad
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